
Subject: Layne Safety Training Day  

Mike, 
  
Thank you very much for the hospitality and sharing of your superb ASIP Training Facility for our Layne 
Safety Training Day on November 12, 2010.  The significance of 150 and Layne working together on this 
was very clear to our men.  I'm sorry the severe weather between Kansas City and Joliet caused the pilot 
to cancel the flight up of our CEO, Andy Schmitt.  I had described your exceptional facility and he was 
looking forward to seeing it, as well as speaking to our men about safety and giving an overview of 
Layne's world-wide operations.  
  
A special thanks should go to Martin Turek, who worked closely with our Mike Simmons on this project.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Greg 
  

Gregory D. Buffington, P.E. 

General Manager 

Great Lakes Region 

Layne Christensen Company/Aurora, IL 

 


